
We had a sewer main break early this morning near the Sealevel processing plant.  This is the main that 
comes from town to the sewer treatment plant.  To fix the break we will have to shut down the pump 
station near the power plant which will cause the overflow into the harbor.  We have notified both EPA 
and DEC which are the federal and state agencies that regulate sewer and are required to be 
notified.  We will also notify the radio station to alert the public. 
 
TREATED WATER CRISIS UPDATE: WE CONTINUE TO WORK TOWARDS A SHORT-TERM AND ULTIMATELY, 
A LONG-TERM FIX. WE ASK THAT RESIDENTS CONTINUE TO CONSERVE WATER. 
 
PLEASE DO NOT WASH YOUR VEHICLES OR DO ANY PRESSURE WASHING.  
 
THANK YOU 
 


